
IN MEMORY OF MONTEZUMA COUNTY DEPUTY 

 

 

Court Security Deputy Dalton Janz, age 22, of the Montezuma County 

Sheriff’s Office, passed away suddenly from a medical condition while 

at home with his family on Thursday, November 24, 2022.  

Deputy Dalton Janz was a proud and inspiring professional of the 

Sheriff’s Office family since 2019, and our community feels our loss. 

Our deepest sympathy and condolences to Deputy Dalton Janz family 

and his many friends. 

 


